
30/07/2020 

MR Evan Matthews 
- 6 Tanderra PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
evan-matthews@live.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Dear Mr Lane

I wish to provide a submission in support of DA2020/0661 which proposes a new telephone 
basestation at North Curl Curl for the following reasons:
- It is well sited in terms of seperation from residential and other sensitive uses
- There is a clear need for reception in the locality (can't recieve calls at my residence)
- Its visual impact is reasonable considering the proposed design and surrounding structures
- It is compliant with ARPANSA EME standards and is therefore safe (despite the concerns of 
the ill-informed)
- It will have a significant public benefit when considering the social and economic benefit that 
arises from the technology (internet of things, high bandwith internet for businesses, etc.).

I respectfully request that you provide consent for the subject application to ensure Curl Curl 
does not get left behind

Sincerely
Evan Matthews 

Sent: 30/07/2020 8:43:08 AM
Subject: Online Submission


